
ANNOUNCEMENT: PMSD Cyber Program is hosting an IN-PERSON open
house on August 23rd. Please see below for the scheduled times.

During open house students will be able to pick-up materials,
exchange their computers (if needed) or pick-up a computer (if new to

cyber).

🔺 Kindergarten - Sixth Grade 🔺 Seventh - Twelfth Grade
* 11:00am-1:00pm * 1:00pm-3:00pm
* 3:00pm-5:00pm * 5:00pm-7:00pm

Virtual ZOOM OPEN HOUSE: Virtual ZOOM OPEN HOUSE:
* 1:00pm * 3:00pm

Any questions please contact Nora Wandalowski at
Phone:  (570) 839-7121 EXT: 75400  Email: nwandalowski@pmsd.org


